
   

 

 

4th All Eye Health Workers Congress Invitation 

Dear ……………………………………….., 

I am writing on behalf of the Tanzania Ophthalmology Society to invite you to attend 

the 4th All Eye health Workers annual congress in Arusha Tanzania on 29th and 30th June 

2023. Our congress will be held at Corridor Springs Hotel and will feature presentations 

from leading Ophthalmologists, AMO’O, Optometrists, Ophthalmic Nurses from around 

the world. Eye health related NGOs will also be present for networking and show casting 

their various success within Tanzania. 

We believe that your presence at our congress would be invaluable and we would be 

honored if you could attend. We are confident that you will find our congress 

informative and engaging as it has always been while earning CPD points. 

The theme of this years’ congress is “Improved Eye Health Care for Sustainable 

Development.” A detailed agenda for our congress which outlines all of the 

presentations and events that will take place over the course of the two days will be 

shared in due time. 

If you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact the Congress chair. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Arusha for the 4th All Eye Health Workers Congress, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Catherine Makunja 
Congress ChairLady 


